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From: webmaster@puco.ohio.gov 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 115201 

 Received: 10/30/2017 4:43:30 PM 
 Message:

 WEB ID: 115201 AT:10-30-2017 at 04:43 PM

Related Case Number: 17-0032

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mrs. Laura Friedhoff

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

3720 Carlton Street
Cincinnati
Cincinnati , OH 45227
United States

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: 5138072285
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: friedhoff.laura@gmail.com

INDUSTRY:Other

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

Company: Duke Energy
Name on account: Laura Friedhoff
Service address: 3720 Carlton Street
Service phone: 5138072285
(no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

I am very concerned about the proposed increase of the annual customer fee charged by Duke Energy from $72
to $273. This is a dramatic increase that will disproportionately impact those who can least afford it, low and
middle income residential customers. Why is the increase not proportional based on use? If the increase is
needed to improve service/safety or switch to cleaner energy, I can support the need for such an increase, but
why not a gradual increase over five years? And while I may be wrong about this detail, I have been informed
that the increase applies only to residential customers, and I am concerned that Duke Energy is catering unfairly
to commercial/industrial consumers at the expense of the average household. I sincerely hope that information is
soon released first of all explaining clearly why such an increase is necessary, how it will be absorbed by all
rate-payers, and clarifying that the amount of the increase will be reasonable even for those living on a tight
budget.
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Date: 11/6/2017 

 

Re: Bruce Yeazell 

 

 

, 00000 

 

 

Docketing Case No.: 

17-32 el-air  

 

Notes: 

 

 

From: webmaster@puco.ohio.gov  

To: PUCO  

ContactThePUCO  

Subject: PUCO CONTACT  

FORM: 115268  

Received: 11/2/2017 10:17:13 AM  

Message: 

WEB ID:  

115268 AT:11-02-2017 at 10:16 AM  

TYPE: Comment 

 

NAME: Mr. Bruce Yeazell  

 

CONTACT SENDER ? No Address 

 

 , Ohio  

 USA  

 

 

mailto:webmaster@puco.ohio.gov


PHONE INFORMATION: 

 

 

 Home: (no home phone provided?)  

 

E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 

 

 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

 

 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:  

 

Duke Energy is proposing a 300% increase in fixed part of electric  

bill(17-32-EL-AIR) with no basis for increase. Please oppose.  

 

 

 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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